


On Monday 9th January we welcomed 100 
members of The National Youth Orchestra 
of Great Britain, fresh from their Winter tour. 
Students across year 7, 8 and 9 had the 
opportunity to participate in workshops 
with members of NYO to create simple 
short pieces of music. In addition, some 
students became members of NYO in a 
side-by-side activity, where students 
learned to play ‘Jigsaw’ by composer Dani 
Howard. Students in this activity sat within 
the orchestra and played for this piece. 
Students on the Year 10 Music Course 
worked alongside NYO sta� as 
ambassadors and helped to run the day. 
The whole school was treated to a live 
performance by NYO, featuring Hathershaw 
students and this was streamed around the 
building for those who could not attend 
live. Sta� described the day as magical, 
while one student exclaimed, “I wish 
everyday could be like this!” We hope all 
students who participated enjoyed their 
experience and are incredibly proud of the 
work, attitude and behaviour displayed in 
workshops and rehearsals. 

This term was a busy one for the Music Department. In September we opened 
our newly refurbished music classrooms and practice rooms, which give us 
much more space to run our lessons and rehearsals. We have also seen the 
return of Choir, Orchestra and DJ/Production Club and extra-curricular 
instrumental lessons. As part of the MiSST Programme, 8 students were able to 
attend the Autumn MiSST Together Day at The Radcly�e School; Hathershaw 
students joined students from across the North to put a performance together, 
with very little rehearsal before!

On November 5th, we took 97 students to see a 
performance of The Lion King at The Palace Theatre, 
Manchester. Students had a great time and we are 
already thinking about our next theatre visit. 
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